
Homedale School District #370 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees 

From: Rob Sauer 

Date: 10/9/2018 

Re: Superintendents Board Report 

ISBA Convention 

 Just a reminder that the Idaho School Boards Convention will be held November 14-16 in Boise. 

If you are interested in voting on any of the ISBA resolutions then a member of the local board 

needs to be present. I’m not able to vote on your behalf. If you need additional information please 

let us know. https://www.idsba.org/convention/ 

Gear Up Grant 

 Kristie Dorsey and Christine Ketterling submitted an application for a new Gear Up grant. We 

recently received notification that we will receive a portion of the grant that Idaho will receive. 

Kristie, Christine, and Moss will attend all or parts of the Gear Up West Conference October 14-

16 to receive additional information and Kristie will attend the new grant training October 17-18. 

The previous grant started at the middle school and progressed to the high school as the cohort of 

students moved up grade levels. This grant will follow the same pattern. They will receive more 

details on the grant next week.  

https://www.idsba.org/convention/

